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I have witnessed people of color moving out of the Portland area at a rapid rate over 

the past 10-15 years. The area has lost a lot of that since of community it previously 

had. I hope this bill will help restore some of that community. I’m proud to be standing 

with Self Enhancement in support of this effort! 


